

Faith Christian Academy

Faith Christian Academy Administration Offices 12189 W 64th Ave Arvada, CO 80004 303.424.7310

February 26, 2018

At a joint meeting this evening with Gregg Tucker and the FCA administration it was mutually agreed that it is in the best interest of all involved for Mr. Tucker to step away from his teaching duties effective today. Through multiple discussions with Mr. Tucker it was clear that we have many similar goals and values, especially the deep conviction we share that everyone is created in the image of God and there is no place for racism within our community. This issue was not a factor in the decision. We do, however, have some ongoing differences which have nothing to do with the topic of race or equality. In the end, our efforts to navigate and resolve those differences were unsuccessful, and together FCA and Mr. Tucker agreed that both parties would be best served by parting ways at this time. We wish Mr. Tucker the best and desire to see him flourish in his future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Andrew Hasz

FCA Superintendent

Low Blog